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Friday 22nd October 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
RE: Clubs for November 2021 
 
The table below shows all the clubs which will be running this half term, the capacity of each club and the age 
group of the children who can join the club.  All clubs are free and will run from 3:30pm until 4:30pm.  
Children attending club will have the opportunity to change into their PE kits and have a snack if they have one 
after their class has been dismissed and before the club starts.  
 
The clubs will start in week commencing 1st November 2021.  

Club Day Age group Number 
of places 

Run by Duration 

Rugby Monday Years 5 – 6 20 Mr Savage 7 weeks 

Basketball Tuesday Years 3 - 4 20 Mr Savage 7 weeks 

Meccano 
(construction) 

Tuesday Years 5 - 6 12 Ms Barry 6 weeks  

Multisports Wednesday Years 1 - 2 20 Mr Savage 7 weeks 

Girls Football Thursday Years 5 – 6 20 Ms Moxom 7 weeks 

Arts and Crafts Thursday Years 3 – 4 15 Mr Savage 6 weeks 

 
If you would like your child to attend any of these clubs, please book them in via the School Gateway App. 
Information on how to download the app is found below.  
 
You will need to download the School Gateway App  

 Download from your App Store 

 Enter the email address and mobile number we have on record for you 

 A 4-digit pin will then be sent to your mobile 

 You can then use this PIN number to log into the School Gateway and view/ make 

payments.  

 Once logged on you will see the clubs option to book your space 

REMEMBER – IF WE DO NOT HAVE YOUR MOBILE NUMBER AND EMAIL ADDRESS YOU WILL NOT BE ABLE TO USE 

THE APP. 

 
Please note: if there is more than one club available for your child’s year group you can book it but preference will 
be given to those who haven’t booked on to any clubs, so please leave a comment stating which club is your child’s 
first choice.  
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Ms C Hasker 
AHT for Inclusion 


